Sent to Club Presidents, Foundation Chairs and AGs

November 27, 2022
These Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name-er). Please allocate just one minute at each weekly meeting to share with members. Consider inviting Roger to speak to your club or host a wine and cheese reception to promote The Paul Harris Society.

======================================================================

​​​​​​​“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

Some of the good things being done throughout the world right now because of the generosity of Rotarians include the following;

…children in Afghanistan and Pakistan are being vaccinated against polio

…in the Dominican Republic, bio-sand water filters are providing clean drinking water

…in the United States, business classes are teaching low-income entrepreneurs how to build a business

…secondary school children in the US are learning to resolve conflict and build a more peaceful and secure future for themselves and their communities

…anti-bullying training throughout the world is assuring that children are safe and secure

…in Costa Rica tools and training are provided to support ecotourism for local female entrepreneurs

…in Ukraine generators provided by Rotary are assuring hospital operating rooms have power

Thank you for supporting The Rotary Foundation and keeping “International” an important component of our name, “Rotary INTERNATIONAL.”

You are part of something good.”
--

Roger Utnehmer
Rotary District 6220 Foundation Chair
District Governor Nominee
(C) 920 495 9677
